
February 2019 NEWSLETTER

At VCA ARECA we strive to offer optimal care for your patients. Please visit our website at
www.vcahospitals.com/animal-referral-arizona/services for a full description of our services.

Happy Valentine's Day from

all of us VCA Animal

Referral and Emergency

Center!

A and B are the major blood systems;

When it doesn't match up,

your cat's body will resist them.

If you want to avoid a disaster like that,

Make sure you're careful and blood type your cat!

Our Emergency/Critical Care and Internal Medicine teams are capable of transfusion therapy for your
patients in our state of the art ICU.

ARECA Remodel Update

Changes here at ARECA are popping up faster
than ever as we near the halfway point of our
remodel. This month our new security system
was installed! This system will help us to offer a
safer environment for our staff and your clients
while they visit our facility.

*Please keep your eyes out in this news letter for
a play-by-play of what we've added to our facility.
This includes, but is not limited to, the future
addition of telemetry and critical care ventilation, a
blood bank, and an additional DVM in Internal
Medicine who will start in August.*
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Stay Stocked!

Please visit our website at
www.vcahospitals.com/animal-referral-
arizona/for-vets/referral-forms for any referral
forms or email Stephani.Rhodes@vca.com for
other materials.

Stay Informed!

Continued Education at YOUR practice! Dr. Lopez
is proud to offer lunch time CE's on a multitude of
topics. Please contact
Stephani.Rhodes@vca.com for scheduling.

VCA Animal Referral and Emergency Center of Arizona
Phone: (480) 898 - 0001 | Fax: (480) 898 - 3111
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If you would like to be added to our electronic newsletter 
please email Steph at stephani.rhodes@vca.com
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